Correction on 4th Youth Assembly Dates on e-News November 2018
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Correction on 4th Youth Assembly Dates on the APAY e-News Nov 2018 issue

In reference to the e-News November 2018 issue which was published on Friday, December 7,
around 4:22 pm, kindly take note that the correct 4th Youth Assembly dates are:

1-2 September 2019

Please accept our apology for any inconvenience caused.




